
June 23, 2014 

 

Dear Pelican Rapids School Board and Superintendent Wanek: 

I am notifying you of my intent to resign as Viking Elementary Principal effective 

on June 30, 2014.  It is difficult for me to leave the students, staff, and community, 

but I have been offered a position that is closer to our home.  I cannot express how 

much I have appreciated both the school district and Pelican Rapids community 

over the last five years.  I immediately felt welcomed and always felt supported.  

Pelican Rapids is truly a wonderful school district filled with talented and devoted 

teachers and staff.  It was an honor and privilege to work beside so many dedicated 

professionals.  Thank you again for the opportunity to serve your students and 

community!   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Sheila Flatau 

 

 


